DMC/DC/F14/2/Comp.303/2007/




           17th May, 2007 

CMO PG Cell

Directorate of Health Services, 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

F-17, Karkadooma,

Delhi – 32

Subject: Complaint of Shri Surender Jain r/o A-1/121, Sector – 11, Rohini, Delhi against Dr. A.N. Gupta & Dr. P. Mishra
Reference ; F.23(70)/PG/DHS/2005-06/424 dated 7.4.2006

Sir,

The above noted complaint was forwarded by Directorate of Health Services for examination of Delhi Medical Council.  In spite of repeated reminders the medical records pertaining to the aforementioned complaint were not supplied to the office of Delhi Medical Council.  It is noted that in spite of your letter, No. F.23(70)/PG/DHS/2005-06/48387 dated 19th January, 2007 a copy of which was endorsed to this office, seeking copy of medical records from the complainant, Shri Surender Jain, the same have not been made available to this office.

In view of the above, Delhi Medical Council cannot proceed with this complaint and the same stands closed.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary

